
Thank you for working with us in 2012.

We wish you a joyful Christmas, and a Peaceful and Prosperous New Year.

This year we are not sending out printed Christmas cards. Instead, we have donated to Katherine 
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House Hospice in Oxfordshire. The hospice aims to maintain quality of life through offering specialist 
palliative care services at no cost for people with life-threatening illnesses whose disease is not 

responsive to curative treatment. If you would also like to make a donation please visit their website.
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